
Dear Valued Customer, 

We are thrilled to announce some exciting new additions to our menu that are sure to tantalize 

your taste buds! 

Introducing Our New Options: 

• Spicy Mango Chicken: A delightful blend of sweet and heat, served with jasmine rice. 

• Veggie Quinoa Bowl: A hearty mix of quinoa, grilled vegetables, and our house-made 

dressing. 

• Chocolate Lava Cake: A rich, molten chocolate dessert that will melt in your mouth. 

Join us this week to be among the first to try these delicious new offerings! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best regards, 

Your Favorite Restaurant Team 


